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December 22, 2016 
 
 
Dear 4-H Youth Program Supporter: 
 
This February, youth throughout the state will participate in the 29th “Idaho 4-H Know Your Government” (KYG) 
conference, held in Boise. KYG is an extensive, three-day conference that our Steering Committee has been hard 
at work preparing for.  
 
The 4-H Know Your Government Project and Conference strengthens the connection between youth and our 
political, government, and judicial processes through education, experience, application and inspiration. 
Approximately 160 youth are expected to attend this year, and will have the opportunity to do the following: 
 

• Attend judicial workshops 
• Participate in a mock trial and sentencing 
• Be assigned as legislators or lobbyists who will work on bills and conduct a mock legislative session 

 
Actual judges and legislators will guide the youth as they learn the various processes. On the final day of the 
conference, delegates will have the opportunity to meet and visit with their representatives, senators, and 
judges during breakfast. 
 
While conference attendees pay for their own fees, we rely on donations from business and individuals to help 
keep costs at a minimum for those who attend, as finances can sometimes be a barrier to participation. Can we 
count on you to make a gift to support this important program? 
 
University of Idaho Extension 4-H Youth Development is a 501(c)(3) organization, making all donations tax-
deductible.  Donations may be given to the individual representing KYG, mailed to the University of Idaho 
Extension 4-H Youth Development Office with the enclosed form, or made online at www.uidaho.edu/giving. 
You will receive a mailed receipt, and donors will be recognized in printed programs, donor reports, and other 
publications about the KYG program. If you have questions, do not hesitate to contact me at the state office. 
 
Please consider supporting this important 4-H program emphasizing life skills, citizenship, and leadership for 
Idaho’s youth and tomorrow’s leaders. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jim Lindstrom, EdD 
State Program Director 
 

http://www.uidaho.edu/giving
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DONATION FORM 
Please include this section with your donation 

 
 
Name________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Mailing Address ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
City _____________________________State ___  Zip_________________________ 
 
 
Email_____________________________ Phone _____________________________ 
 

 
Enclosed is my donation to help fund Idaho Know Your Government Conference: 

 
 $25____  $50 ___  $100_____  $500____  $1,000 ___  Other ____  
 

 
 

Please make checks payable to “UI Foundation, Inc.” and mail check to: 
 

 
 

UI Extension 4-H Youth Development 
University of Idaho 

875 Perimeter Drive MS 3015 
Moscow, ID  83844-3015 
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